
 

 

STEVISON NAMED INTERRA’S BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT OFFICER  

September 30, 2021 – Cody Stevison has been named Interra’s Business 

Development Officer, Mike Blosser, Senior Vice President of Commercial Services at 

Interra Credit Union, announced recently. Stevison will assist members with 

tailored solutions to best serve their business needs.  

Stevison recently served in retail and looks forward to expanding his financial 

expertise in the business realm. “At Interra, we value our relationships with our 

members,” stated Stevison. “My goal is to tailor personalized financial solutions 

that increase productivity for business members,” he added. “I’m passionate about 

doing my very best to improve our members’ overall experience while assisting 

them in reaching their goals,” he concluded.  

Originally from Millersburg, Indiana, Stevison currently resides in Benton, Indiana 

with his wife, Heather, and three kids. He is working towards his bachelor’s degree in Business Management from 

Indiana Wesleyan University, Marion, Indiana.  

Interra, headquartered in Goshen, was charted in 1932 and has assets of $1.5 billion. The credit union’s field of 

membership spans 18 counties in northern Indiana, with more than 300 full and part-time employees serving more 

than 86,000 members. Interra currently operates 16 offices in Elkhart, Kosciusko, LaGrange, Marshall and Noble 

counties in Indiana and via a suite of robust electronic services at interracu.com. 
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For more information, contact Meegan D. Siegwarth, Vice President of Marketing 
meegans@interracu.com or 574-534-2506 ext. 7159 

 

 

 

 

Cody Stevison 

mailto:meegans@interracu.com

